
Rancho Santiago Community College District                                        

DISTRICT  COUNCIL 

MINUTES 
October 8, 2012 

 
1. Participatory Governance Items 

SCC Academic Senate President Evett inquired about the planning documents handed out 
at the last meeting.  It was explained that a meeting was to be held on October 9 to 
discuss the documents in more detail and that changes could still be made to both the 
documents and process.  Ms. Evett also asked about the distribution of the information.   
 

2. Review of Board Docket 
 The September 24, 2012 board docket was reviewed.  It was reported that the Associated 

Student Governments of both colleges were hosting a reception prior to the Board 
meeting at 4 p.m. 

 
3. Reports 

  Academic Senate/SAC:  Academic Senate President Hicks reported that there were many 
negative comments from faculty regarding the Board President’s commencement 
speeches and that he had received a request from the El Don student newspaper to be 
interviewed about this.  Chancellor Rodríguez stated that the Board President would like 
to attend the Faculty Senate meetings at both SAC and SCC to address their concerns. 

 
  Academic Senate/SCC:  Academic Senate President Evett reported that at the time of her 

report at this evening’s Board Meeting, she will be giving the floor to Maureen Roe who 
will present on the Basic Skills Initiative Task Force. 

 
  CSEA:  No report. 
 
  Student Government – SAC:  No report. 
 
  Student Government – SCC:  No report. 
 

Members: Raúl Rodríguez  Present 
  John Didion   Present 
  Peter Hardash   Present 
  Erlinda Martinez  Present 
  Juan Vázquez   Absent 
  Ray Hicks   Present 
  Corinna Evett   Present 
  Marti Reiter   Present 
  Edna Tobias   Absent 
  Rachel Bulosan  Absent 
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 3. Reports (continued) 
  BAPRC:  Vice Chancellor Hardash reported that the next Fiscal Resources Committee 

(BAPRC) meeting will be held on October 17. 
 

HRC:  Executive Vice Chancellor Didion reported that the next Human Resources 
Committee meeting will be held on October 17.  Mr. Didion also stated that an employee 
satisfaction survey will be sent out soon regarding district goals. 

 
 

 
 
Meeting Adjournment:  3:35 p.m. 


